
 

 

 

WALSH C. OF E. JUNIOR SCHOOL 

PROSPECTIVE PARENTS’ 

TOURS 

 

Walsh C. of E. Junior School would like to invite prospective parents to book on to 

one of our tours. 

 

This is an opportunity for you and your child/children to meet Mr Bailey, see our 

school and to ask any questions you may have before you need to apply for your 

child’s school place. 

 

If you would like to attend you must book your place, please contact us either by 

email school@walsh-junior.surrey.sch.uk or you can call us on 01252 329525. 

 

Tours will be every Wednesday and Thursday at 9.30am and 1.30pm until January 

2025.  

 

We look forward to meeting you. 
‘Flourishing together, with God as our firm foundation’ 

Ash Street, Ash, Surrey GU12 6LT 

Tel. 01252 329525 

Email: school@walsh-junior.surrey.sch.uk 

www.walshschools.uk 


